
WEEK OF MAY 22

GRADUATING STUDENTS

OUAC Inquiry Service - this service is available beginning June 16.  Students may call and ask that their application be forwarded to schools that still have space available for September 2006.  See Guidance Bulletin Board for details.

SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION

Queen Elizabeth II Aiming for the Top Scholarship - information is available in Guidance.  Students who have a minimum of 80% average are encouraged to apply.  

Mon Sheong Foundation Silver Jubilee Awards for Excellence

Criteria - academic standing, community involvement, leadership and sportsmanship 

Deadline - June 30th

This is a school nomination scholarship See Ms. Pape for details

Canadian Legion Bursary
Criteria - members of the Canadian Legion, Canadian & Commonwealth War Veterans and their children and grandchildren

See Ms. Pape for details

Lincoln Alexander Award

Criteria - Significant contribution towards eliminating racial prejudice or discrimination

Deadline - June 2 

See Ms. Pape for details

JOBS AND VOLUNTEER INFORMATION

Check out the Volunteer Bulletin Board and Guidance Volunteer Filing Cabinet for more information about these and other new volunteer opportunities.

1. In August 13-18, 2006 Canada will welcome the world to Toronto for the largest international meeting about HIV/AIDS at the 

 AIDS 2006 16th International Aids Conference. Volunteer to help with this global conference by registering on-line at www.AIDS2006.org or contact them through the AIDS 2006 Toronto Local Host Secretariat at 416-840-3334.

2. Volunteers are needed to participate in fundraising events for The Immigrant Resource Center. This will be a new center offering a large variety of services to immigrant families. Contact Fiona Lee at irc@cicscanada.com. Applications are available in the volunteer filing cabinet in Guidance.

3.The 2006 Easter Seals 24 Hour Relay will be happening June 24th -25th at Coronation Park, Lakeshore. Last year they raised over $40,000.00. This is a valuable and fun volunteer experience. Contact Stefani Venere at svenere@easterseals.org . Applications are available in the volunteer filing cabinet in Guidance.

over

4. Join the caring team of the Toronto Grace Hospital Summer Volunteer Program. Opportunities are available in Patient Care Units, Mealtime Programs, Therapeutic Recreation, etc. Volunteers must be at least 16 years of age. Contact the Volunteer department at 416-925-2551 ext. 257 or email volunteer@torontograce.org .

5. Volunteer positions are available with Community Head Injury Resource Services of Toronto (CHIRS) and their head office is located at Finch and Yonge. Their website is www.chirs.com and if you're interested please call Vesna Latkovic at 416-240-8000.

over

6. Students are needed to volunteer with the Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation Walk to Cure Diabetes on Saturday.

7. Are you interested in volunteering this summer? Think about Bloorview Kids Rehab, helping kids "from disability to possibility". For more information check out our Volunteer Bulletin Board or www.bloorview.ca   or contact Volunteer Resources at 416-422-7031 or volunteers@bloorviewmacmillan.on.ca . "In the summer of 2006, make a difference".

8. McKee Fun Fair 2006 June 17th Please see bulletin board for details.

9. Application for the summer experience program through the Ontario Government are available in guidance. Please see Mr.Robb for details.

10. The Toronto Parks, Forestry and Recreation department is holding auditions for an upcoming theatrical production entitled "The Herald".  Auditions will be held at Earl Bales Community Centre on Saturday, June 10 from 1:00 -4:00 p.m.  See Guidance Bulletin Board for details.

11.
May 27th for set-up and/or on Sunday, May 28th at the Walk at Mel Lastman Square at Yonge/Empress. To volunteer please contact Sherry Plant by email at splant@jdrf.ca or call

      905-944-8700 ext. 228.

RENEWAL PROCEDURES FOR INTERNATIONAL (VISA) STUDENTS

Visa students should call 416-395-9618 for information.









